
I'm an Oregon mother of two who witnessed first- hand my sister's vaccine reaction after her 1 year 
MMR shots... before them she was happy and healthy afterwards she started having seizures and green 
poop in her diaper along with screaming fits. She later was diagnosed on the Autism spectrum and is 
currently 27 but has never lived independently ...or held a job for long. I later found out she got a "bad 
batch" as did thousands between 1991-1993. Something that carries such great risks can't be mandated 
...or several thousand families will be forced to take their children to a state that protects medical 
freedom of choice! Please vote "No" HB 3630!! 
Sara Daniels 
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